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3rd November 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Non-Uniform Day    
 
We are delighted to be supporting the charity ‘BBC Children in Need’ by holding a non-uniform day on 
Friday 18th November 2016. 
 
This year, we would also like to share some of the money raised to support our Senior Citizens THA 
Christmas Party which we will be holding for local residents in December 2016. 
 
Students are invited to bring a suggested donation of £1 in return for wearing their own clothes to 
school.  Donations will be collected as students arrive in the morning.  We ask that the correct change 
is brought to ease collection. 
 
We have stressed to our students that the clothing worn as ‘non-uniform’ must be suitable for school 
and we request that you support this by checking the outfit that your son/daughter chooses to wear.  
Students who are inappropriately dressed will be asked to go home and change and we would of 
course prefer to avoid any interruptions to learning.   
 
Unacceptable clothing for non-uniform days:   
 

 For health and safety reasons no additional jewellery may be worn than is acceptable on a 
normal school day   

 Stiletto, high or pointed heels, platform shoes 

 Low cut or otherwise revealing tops 

 Short or otherwise revealing skirts or trousers 

 Hats are not permitted 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ms A Gordon 
Assistant Principal 
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